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 GOVERNMENT OF KERALA OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER FOR ENTRANCE EXAMINATIONS Housing Board Buildings, Santhi Nagar, Thiruvananthapuram – 695 001 
 NOTIFICATION 
 KEAM- 2021 

KERALA ENGINEERING/PHARMACY ENTRANCE EXAMINATION POSTPONED  
 
  As the Joint Entrance Examinations (JEE) is scheduled to be conducted during the 
last week of July 2021,  the Entrance Examination for admission to Engineering and 
Pharmacy courses scheduled to be conducted on 24.07.2021 is postponed.  The revised 
date will be announced later.  
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